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A Note from the Alumnae Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February is over, and we are well into the 

month of March, but it's not too late to con-

tribute to our “Twice 55 Fun Facts for Feb-

ruary” fundraiser.  If you were unable to 

come to the potluck luncheon or forgot to 

mail in your donation, I would be happy to 

receive it this month, either by mail or at 

our March 29th meeting.  To all of you who 

have participated, THANK YOU!  Through 

your donations, we have almost fully fund-

ed our service project for this year.  Every 

member participation makes our chapter 

stronger.  So do your part today, and join in 

the fun fundraising. 

 

Location:  

Home of Aileen Todd 

8130 S. Florence Place, Tulsa 

 

Musicale:   

“Music Makes Us Move: Dance, March, Feel the Rhythm” 
 

Lynette Bennett Danskin 

Jeanne Stover 

Barb Derby 

Nancy Haswell 

 

Hostesses 

Cindy Harmon 

Mary Snider 

*Please note that this is a time change from what was origi-

nally published in the yearbook. 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=treasurer&view=detailv2&&id=1FF42B6942B6EE496CEBE6557BD8B7E6092AAACA&selectedIndex=94&ccid=cY9GhTnj&simid=608016676825271662&thid=OIP.M718f468539e34c66e200063b0d75bd9do0


Sigma Gamma Communications, Makayla West 

Patroness Chapter Communications, Sue Shadley 

Tulsa Alumnae Chapter Communications, Patty Mandrell 

A change of pace for March for those of you who cannot attend chapter meetings on Saturdays.  We’re meet-

ing on Tuesday, March 29, 7pm at Aileen Todd’s home.   Another inspiring musicale is on tap, tasty tidbits 

offered, we are celebrating Founders Day and will also be voting on the slate of officers for next year. 

 

A reminder that some of us are carpooling to Stillwater for Province Day on April 2.  Call me at 918.587.4991 

if you are interested in joining us.  I hope you had a restful spring break! 
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Happy Spring!! Invitations for the April 30 Spring Luncheon are in the mail - deadline for reservations is  

April 22nd - we hope many of you will be able to attend.  It promises to be an exciting day with perhaps as 

many as 42(!) Sigma Gammas there!  Send your reservation check made out to "SAI Patronesses" in the 

amount of $20 to Sue Shadley, 5111 S. Kingston Ave., Tulsa OK  74135 - again, the deadline is April 

22.  See you there! 
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We are busy at work, and having a great time! We recently sold keychains for our philanthropy project, as 

well as having a bake sale. Our MITs are hard at work, and we are looking forward to our April 16th initia-

tion. Congratulations to our newly elected officers! 

 



The Scroll Page 3 

Fraternity Education with Sue Amstutz 

March 29: Tulsa Alumnae Formal 

Meeting 

April 2: Province Day 

April 16: Sigma Gamma Initiation 

April 23: Tulsa Alumnae Formal Meeting 

April 30: Spring Luncheon 

Accompanist, composer, arranger, editor, Honorary Member of SAI.  These terms all describe the talents of 

Getty Krieg Murphy (Milligan).  A member of the TU music faculty during the 1950s and 1960s, Getty’s ac-

complishments in SAI are among the highest for members who have lived in Tulsa.  She was accompanist  for 

soloists at the 1950, 1953, 1956, and 1959 SAI National Conventions.  Her compositions include “Foundation 

Song”  which appeared in SAI songbooks in both 1953 and 1958.  She personally edited the 1953 “Songs for 

Sigma Alpha Iota” and wrote a fine report on the composition contest which led to the 1953 edition of the 

songbook.  That report can be  found in the Official Convention Proceedings for 1953.  She performed Foun-

dation Benefit recitals in Tulsa in both 1952 and 1956 and became Chairman of the National Foundation 

Board in 1953.  She arranged Keats’s poem “Ode to  a Nightingale”  for three-part treble voices.  The work 

was premiered at the 1959 National Convention during the Dinner of Honors and sung by the entire Sigma 

Gamma Chapter with Getty accompanying the ensemble.  In 1954, Getty’s versatility came to the forefront 

when she gave an entire program of German lieder in concert at TU, a program in which she not only show-

cased her lovely soprano voice but accompanied herself as well!  In 1955, with Sigma Gamma members per-

forming the ceremony, Getty became an Honorary Member of Sigma Alpha Iota.  

The Iota Alpha Chapter of Sigma Alpha 

Iota invite you to attend 

Zeta A Province Day 

Saturday, April 2, 2016            French Lounge, Student Union 

10:00 AM-2:00PM                           Oklahoma State University 

 


